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Greetings,        September 2019 

Last month we mentioned our pick-up truck had died and unfortunately it wasn’t worth 
repairing. But an amazing thing happened. 
With the help of a lot of individuals, we were 
able to buy a brand new truck instead of a 
used one. This was possible by combining the 
money we had available for a used truck, plus 
the sale of the dead truck, and a huge discount 
on the new truck. And to top it off, with the help 
of many of the same people, we’ll be getting a 
second-hand truck for free. The Fold 
operations needs two vehicles.  Currently we’re 

using our personal vehicle for a lot of travel for The Fold, and we’ll be selling it before 
we leave next year. God is just amazing with his multiplication blessings. 

Paul and Micky were very surprised when a party for the children on 21 September 
turned out to be an early going away party for them. It was very special. The children 
sang and made them cards. They have a very special banner to take back to the US 
that has a lot of pictures from past years at The Fold, and kind words from a lot of 
people they’ve known over the last 12 years they’ve lived in South Africa. 

 

Our friend Andy from Ministro Journeys visited again this month, and brought Carmen 
and Terra with him this time. Terra mostly worked in the school and brought lots of 
interesting and fun lessons to share with the little ones. Terra also sponsored a trip to 
the Pretoria zoo for our older children. Andy and Carmen did a lot of handyman work. 
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We’re always blessed when Ministro Journeys comes. They’re planning on coming 
more often in the future. Our to-do list will get a lot smaller with these special people. 

 

The children went out for a one-week school 
break. The third term has just ended, and the 
fourth term starts the first of October.  

The September birthdays were Micha (2), 
Mama Kedibone, Lorenzo, and Tshepiso (9). 
 

 

 

For those individuals in the USA, Paul and Micky will be arriving back in the USA on 3 
October. Here’s a list of the locations they will be during the month of October. Please 
come see them. They have a lot of news to share with all their friends and supporters. 

6 October, Cedar Ridge Christian Church, lunch at 12 noon. 4010 W. New Orleans in 
Broken Arrow. We will be updating everyone on the status of The Fold and showing 
pictures. If you’re not a member of CRCC and want to attend, please go to this link and 
reserve a place for the lunch so they have a head count for the food preparation. 
https://cedarridge.churchcenter.com/people/forms/71120 
 
 
13 October Osage Hills Christian Church. 4500 W. Edison St. Tulsa. Church phone 
918-583-9482. 
 
20 October, we’ll be at First Christian Church in Grove Oklahoma. After the service, we 
will be having a lunch with an auction of items we’ve brought back from South Africa. 
Please call the church for details 918-786-2822. Address is 102 W. 4th St. 
 
27 October, we’ll be in multiple churches in Kentucky. You can call Andy Newton who 
lives in Wilmore, KY to find out which churches we’ll be in. Cell 859-621-6118. 
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If you know of anyone who’d like to have them give a presentation to a group or a 
church, please let them know. We’re also starting a program where an individual/group 
can sponsor a child at The Fold. The donor will get updates and pictures of their 
sponsored child. Please let us know if you’re interested. 

 
Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   A local couple who are interested in 
working at The Fold. Long term funding for our learning centre.  God’s favor for the 
long-term future of The Fold and our children.  
              
Praises:  A new pick-up truck and a used one to come. A brand-new freezer was 
donated. Ministro Journeys and their help. Visitors who brought a party and also painted 
window frames while they were here. Clothing and other food supplies donated. Lots of 
interest for future help, in regards to short term volunteering and fund raising. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


